
If you are an  
NYC community mental health worker/provider 

emotionally impacted by COVID-19, 
or are worried about a provider in your life, call 

the NYC FEW Hotline at 

866-565-7715
Monday through Friday, 10am – 10pm

The NYC Frontline Essential Workers (FEW) 
Hotline is free, confidential and available to all 
New York City community-based providers and 

essential workers in emotional distress. The 
hotline will provide support, information, and 

referral for ongoing mental health intervention. 


